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PARENT INFORMATION 
 

• April 29: 3 and 4 year old Child Find. For children that are 3 and 4 years old as of 
September 1st, 2025. The Speech/Language Pathologist and Occupational Therapist 
will be screening students between 8-10am. Please call 208.483.2405 with 
questions. This is not registration. This is a screener for SLP and OT only. 

• April 29: Blood Drive Noon to 5PM. 

• April 30-May 8: ISAT Testing! Please make sure that students are getting plenty of 
rest, and good nutritional meals! Testing will go until May 8th.  

• May 12-16: Missoula Children’s Theatre. We go to school Monday–Friday this week! 

• May 16: MCT Performance at 6:30PM. 

• May 17: Dino-Dash Fun Run – Registration forms were sent home last week. They 
are due back by the 1st of May. 

• May 19: 8th Grade Graduation at 6:30pm.  

• May 20: 5-8th grade hike to the lower lake.  

• May 21: School wide K-8th grade field trip to Jackson.  

• May 22: Field Day – Last Day             This is an early release day. Students load the 

buses at 1:30. We will have outdoor games, and the fire department with the 

water truck, if the weather permits it. Please end extra clothes with students. 
 

Community News 
• iPads/Laptops for sale! The school has a few older iPads that we are selling for $50.00, 

and a couple older laptops that are on sale for $400. 

• May 2-4: For your safety the school outside grounds will be closed for the weekend 
for weed spraying. 

• May 7: Board Meeting at 7PM. 

Like ‘Swan Valley School Patrons’ on Facebook to follow what 
our school is up to! 

Sign up for important school text alerts!  
Text ‘swan’ to 8448883208 


